
Vanbreda International will become Cigna in February 2015 
 
 
Cigna, a global health services company, acquired Vanbreda in 2010. As part of the acquisition 
agreement, the Vanbreda name can no longer be used in 2015. Vanbreda will therefore change 
its name to Cigna in February 2015. 

To find out more, please read the attached document which will help you prepare for this transition. 
Additionally, you may watch this video announcement from Vanbreda in English, French, or Spanish. In 
order to select a language other than English, allow the video to play a first time and at the end, you will 
be able to choose the French or Spanish versions. However, please note that the information conveyed in 
the video complements the attachment and we therefore encourage you to read the attachment and 
watch the video. 

  
Attachments:  

 Vanbreda_to_Cigna Name Change Communication.pdf 

 

https://www.un.org/insurance/glossary#name
https://www.un.org/insurance/glossary#name
http://vimeo.com/99037072
https://www.un.org/insurance/sites/www.un.org.insurance/files/Vanbreda_to_Cigna%20Name%20Change%20Communication.pdf

